
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a Contrast! 
The end of January brought 

the snow,  and many families 

flocked to the park to have fun 

and enjoy the beautiful Winter 

scenery. 

 

At the end of February, we 

had lovely sunny, warm days, 

with crocuses and daffodils 

blooming. The half term 

holiday meant lots of families 

could spend time in the 

sunshine This was the first 

time Jon the ice cream man 

had brought his van to the 

park in February! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTRINCHAM METHODIST CHURCH 

MID WEEK ACTIVITIES INCLUDE: 
 

Parent & Toddler groups, Rainbows, 
Brownies, Guides, Boys Brigade 

Fun, Food and Fellowship on Wednesdays 
12.30 to 1pm for lunch, and lots more 

 

Our Coffee Bar is open during term time 
Mon, Tues, Thurs & Fri  

10am to 2pm everyone is welcome 
 

Rooms available to hire for children’s parties 
 

Come & join us this Easter. Services on  
Good Friday 19th April 10am and  

Easter Sunday 21st April 10.30 am & 6.30pm 
 

Our Sunday Services are 10.30 am & 6.30pm 

Contact details 
Church office 0161 928 0022 

Email: amc.office@btconnect.com 
Or visit our website: 

www.altrincham-methodist.org.uk 

 

 

Ray Hayes 
YOUR LOCAL CAR BODY REPAIRER 

45 YEARS EXPERIENCE 

ALL MAKES AND MODELS 

VEHICLE LEASE RETURNS 

ESTIMATES – WE COME TO YOU 

7 VIADUCT RD ALTRINCHAM 

WA14 5DU 
  T:   0161 941 7717  

  M:  07761 357966 
  E:   info@medwaycarcare.co.uk 

  W:  www.medwaycarcare.co.uk 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme 
Several young teenagers have been volunteering in the park on Saturday mornings as  

part of the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award scheme. They have worked with the 

guidance of the Friends group on clearing the bank at the back of the aviary, and have 

helped with various gardening duties in the ornamental gardens. They have also 

helped with the cleaning of the aviary and care of the birds. Money from the Skipton 

Grass Roots Giving grant has been used to buy plants and the young volunteers have 

done much of the planting. The course is a  12 week programme of weekly one hour 

volunteering, and they have made tremendous progress so far. 

mailto:amc.office@btconnect.com
mailto:amc.office@btconnect.com
mailto:info@medwaycarcare.co.uk
mailto:info@medwaycarcare.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programme of Events 2019 

Day and Date Event 

Sun March 24th  Celebration of Trim Trail, 10.30am 

Mon March 25th Bowling starts 

Weds April 17th  Easter Parade in the park with  
Alt C of E school, 9.30am 

Mon May 6th  Car Boot Sale, Dunham Massey 

Sat May 11th  Spring Clean 

Sun June 2nd Big Lunch 

Sat June 29th Dogs’ Delight Day 

Tues July 2nd Visit of NW in Bloom 

Sun July 7th Jamming on the Park 

Sun July 14th  Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

Mon Aug 26th Car Boot Sale, St Margaret’s 
Bowdon 

Sun Sept 1st Jamming on the Park 

Fri Sept 20th Last bowling  

Sat Sept 28th Schools Cross Country Running 

Sat Oct 12th  Schools Cross Country Running 

Weds Oct 30th NW in Bloom Awards, Southport 

Sat Nov 16th Schools Cross Country Running 

Sun Dec 22nd Carols in the Park 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDENBURG BOWLING & SOCIAL CLUB 

CANAL SIDE, JUBILEE WAY, 

BROADHEATH, ALTRINCHAM WA14 4FB 

LOCAL SPORTS AND SOCIAL CLUB IN 

PLEASANT SURROUNDINGS 

BINGO HERE EVERY WEDNESDAY 

8.00PM START – ALL WELCOME! 

Follow us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/Budenberg-1 
 

Private 

Tuition 
 

Primary, GCSE & A Level 

Entrance Exams 
 

A small team of qualified, specialist 

teachers including GCSE examiners, 

SEN and grammar school experience. 
 

• One to One 

• Bespoke 11 plus course 

• GCSE Revision Classes 

• Holiday courses 

“My son really looks forward to his 

lessons; it is great to see his 

confidence and writing improving” 

Hayley, Parent 

07879033399 

info@learnnorthwest.com 

www.learnnorthwest.com 

Facebook: /learnnorthwest 
 

Trim Trail Celebration 
Many park users are delighted that all seven elements of the trim trail have been 

restored and are being very well used. There has been a long wait for this to be put in 

place, and the cost was in the region of £16,500. This was funded by 106 monies from 

One Trafford Partnership. There is to be a celebration on Sunday March 24th , with 

demonstrations and competitions from the Altrincham gyms. Refreshments available 

from the Friends of JLP stall. We hope you will come along. 

mailto:info@learnnorthwest.com
mailto:info@learnnorthwest.com
http://www.learnnorthwest.com/
http://www.learnnorthwest.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Devonshire Road Evangelical Church 
Devonshire Rd, Broadheath                 

0161 929 9364 
www.altrincham-evangelicalchurch.org 

 
 
 
 

April 21st       11.00am 
 
 

Ladies coffee morning 
Wednesdays (term time only) 

10.30 – 1200 
 

SUNDAYS 
10.00am Communion 

11.00am Morning Service 
 
 

SATURDAYS 
10.30AM -12.00 Youth Group 

For young people in school years 
7 and up during term time 

 

ALL WELCOME 

Easter Sunday Celebration 

High quality, inspirational child 

care at affordable prices 
Morning, afternoon and full day    

places available from September for 

2, 3 and 4 year olds 
 

 Ofsted outstanding in all areas,  

 July 2017 
 

 Qualified Early Years teacher 
 

 Free flow indoor/outdoor 

 activity areas 
 

 Year round Forest School  

 sessions with qualified leader 

 

Address: St George’s Playgroup 

Church Walk, Altrincham  

WA14 4TT 

Tel: 07837273357  
email: 

st.georgesplaygroup@yahoo.co.uk 

web: 

 www.stgeorgesplaygroup.org.uk 

 

Weekly Health Walks 
Each Monday there is a 

health walk starting from 

the bowling pavilion, 

lasting around 45 

minutes. Refreshments 

are available afterwards 

at the pavilion. Some of 

our members, including 

Wendy, pictured here, 

recently celebrated their 

100th walk. 

North West Air Ambulance 

Lands In The Park 
The ambulance service and North West Air 

Ambulance responded to an emergency in 

John Leigh Park on 30th December, when a 

man had a fall and it was at first thought that 

neuro-surgical intervention might be required. 

The North West Air Ambulance have 

responded to 1774 call outs since March 

2018. Follow this link to find out more about 

this wonderful service. http://nwaa.net/  

mailto:st.georgesplaygroup@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:st.georgesplaygroup@yahoo.co.uk
http://nwaa.net/
http://nwaa.net/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The State Of Play: 

Recent research from the University of Aarhus, using satellite images linked to health 
registers in Denmark, has demonstrated that living in or near green spaces in 
childhood is protective against mental health problems later in life. I suspect that my 
mother and generations before her knew that without the benefit of modern 
technology. Certainly the cotton masters who came to mansions in Bowdon and 
Altrincham were convinced that green fields, trees and clean air gave a better life 
than that in the slums and smog of the city. 
 
We live on the edge of countryside, but direct access to the open space of John 
Leigh Park is a massive bonus. It is being kept tidy and gradually improved to 
encourage its use by people of all ages and all backgrounds. 
  
We welcome Mrs Kirsty Chrysler, new head of Altrincham Church of England School. 
Children and families of the school use the park on a daily basis and Mrs Chrysler 
and the PTA are supportive of the Easter Parade Celebration which was rekindled 
during Mr Inglis’ headship. The parade celebrates the relationship between school 
and park, raising funds for the Marie Curie Foundation in memory of a mother from 
the school who died of cancer. Our Field of Hope is gradually growing stronger year 
on year. 
 
Young people from the National Citizens Service transformed our yard and mess last 
summer. At present a group of six teenagers working toward Duke of Edinburgh 
awards is helping improve the aviary garden and making best use of a £500 grant 
from Skipton Building Society’s Grass Roots Giving Grant. 
 
People of all ages can exercise for free in the fresh air, making use of the fabulous 
trim trail, tennis courts, football/basketball court and Bowling Green, not to mention 
the age-specific play areas. The bowling pavilion acts as base for the weekly Health 
Walk which now attracts of the order of 20 people each week. It is part of a network 
of walks which has been expanded with support from the NHS, many doctors now 
prescribing this and other exercise to improve health and quality of life beyond the 
reach of medication. 
 
The programme of special events adds spice and encouragement to people to come 
along and know this place as their own. 
 
These are not easy times, with imposed and prolonged austerity measures reducing 
resources being made available for welfare in any of its forms. Parks and green 
spaces have taken hits much greater than any other sector. The squeeze has 
produced stress and tensions as people are frustrated that visions, aspirations and 
even basic routines are not always achieved. But John Leigh Park provides a setting 
where good things can happen and do happen – very much dependent upon the 
people who live nearby and make best use of the heritage. 
 
 

Dave Jolley Hon Sec FoJLP 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking To 

The Future ...... 
 

First Aid Training 

12 of the FoJLP will be renewing their First Aid training 

certificates with training from St John Ambulance Service 

https://www.tennisforfree.com/
https://www.tennisforfree.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 42 VICTORIA ST 

ALTRINCHAM 

WA14 1ET 

Tel: 0161 928 2755 
 

 

@THEROEBUCK 
   

/theroebuckaltrincham 
 

Web: 
www.theroebuckaltrincham.co.uk 

 

 

 

WWW.THEROEBUCKALTRINCHAM.CO.UK 

 

ALL HOME - COOKED FOOD 

MON-SAT  12 NOON – 9.30PM 

SUNDAY 12 NOON – 4PM 
 

 

Would you like to become a member of the  

Friends of John Leigh Park? 
Your membership fee helps provide income for aviary costs, planting, maintenance 

tasks and for special events in the park. 

 

The Friends group will email you with news about events, plans and progress relating 

to the park. 

 

Annual membership is only £5, due in June each year, but you don’t need to wait until 

June to join. If you join during March, April or May, your next annual fee won’t be 

payable until June 2020. 

 

Life membership is a one off payment of £50. 

There is a membership form on our website: www.johnleighpark.org  or ring  

Maggie Leslie, membership secretary, on 0161 928 6277.  

 

You can pay by cash or cheque to: 

Rob Kean, 

Treasurer, FoJLP 

55 Oldfield Rd 

Altrincham 

WA14 4BH 

 

Or you can make a direct payment: 

Friends of John Leigh Park.  

05-02-13 

42522594 

Please add your name as the reference. 

 

Contact Us: 
Email: 

friendsofjohnleighpark@gmail.com  

Website: 

www.johnleighpark.org 

      

       

  

 Tel: 07976018418 

 

 

/FriendsofJohnLeighPark 

johnleighpark 

@JohnLeighPark 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=facebook+logo&id=81D6963F0B8D67EB495E888EA65E680289E995B4&FORM=IQFRBA
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=twitter+logo&id=831932637CEF1AEC0445B18097134C0DCAA000DD&FORM=IQFRBA
http://www.johnleighpark.org/
http://www.johnleighpark.org/
mailto:friendsofjohnleighpark@gmail.com
mailto:friendsofjohnleighpark@gmail.com
http://www.johnleighpark.org/
http://www.johnleighpark.org/
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